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In this work, we discusses the relationship among social capital, cognitive bias—overconfidence and entrepreneurial intention. This study examines the university students in Taiwan, which collected 346 samples and used SEM to exam hypothesis testing. The empirical results show that the significance positive relationship between social capital and overconfidence, overconfidence and entrepreneurial intention. I hope this paper is suitable for “Contemporary Management Research”. 
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